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CAA: RxDC Reporting – Due June 1, 2023 
CareFirst is diligently working to develop the detailed instructional guides that will assist our clients 
in preparing and submitting plan level P2 and D1 files for the upcoming submission of 2022 
reference year data. In the interim, we would like to share a list of FAQs with additional details to 
help answer some common questions we have received. 

 

For more information 

If you have any questions, please contact your CareFirst representative. 

 

 

https://broker.carefirst.com/carefirst-resources/salesflash-2023/faqs-rxdc-2023-submission.docx
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